
'No child is an outsider' 

Parents who are  willing and or avail-
able to share talents/skills  with the 
school  can  indicate on  forms re-
ceived from  Elaine. 

Support and involvement of parents is 
an essential  part of  our school . 

Please do not hesitate to  volunteer 
yourself  

Happy 10th Birthday to 

L.E.T.S. 

September 2004-2014 

Tel  061 300889 

Can you help us ? 

Mungret College, 

Mungret  

Limerick 

letsnationalschool@gmail.com 

phone:061300889 

www.limerickeducatetogether.com 
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We have now reached  the middle of 

September and  all of our pupils 

both new and old have settled really  

well into school .  

We are delighted to see that the 

school is growing   and  that pupils 

and staff have  begun the school 

year  with beautiful weather . 

Welcome to Ellen ,Noirin and Ruth 

who have joined 

us .We hope your 

time in the school 

will be a happy one. 

To all the new Jun-

ior Infants and 

their parents  a  

warm welcome and 

we  hope that you 

will see  the school as a place where 

learning is happening in a happy at-

mosphere. 

The newsletter is for me, an oppor-

tunity to  allow parents be informed 

about any news that will affect your 

child. 

Welcome to the school year 

2014—2015 

 Good news 

The  Board of Management has today 

received planning permission for  an-

other classroom which should be put in 

place in the coming weeks—this will also 

increase our space in the yard. 

We have spoken with the Minister for 

Education and she is actively working on 

plans  for our new school  which  we 

have  been told should start in 2015. 

Our first 6th class pupils received  

exam results this week and all are re-

ported to be very  happy—Well done. 

Pamela’s class are working on  ‘the Open  

House ‘ project which  involves working  

with architects from Limerick city and 

council  who are visiting each Friday for 

the month of September . 

Junior, Senior , 1st class  have already 

booked to visit  Curraghchase  in early 

October  - more info. to follow . 

Domestic matters: 

Parking :Our children are very pre-

cious—please take the utmost care  in 

the car park. 

Punctuality: School begins at 8.30—and 

finishes at 1.10 or 2.10 please ensure 

that  you are here on time—  

Is this how you feel in 

the mornings? 

Homework:  

There is no formal homework for Jun-

ior and Senior Infants .For children 

from 1st to 6th our homework policy  is  

in the school journal.– please sign jour-

nal from Monday to Thursday .  

Formal parent /teacher meeting will be 

held later this term . 

All absences from school must be ex-

plained . 

The school gate opens at 8.30 in the 

morning— parents are reminded that 

children need to be supervised before 

that time. 

Thank you so much to those who have 

paid for  photocopying etc.   If you 

have not yet paid please speak with  

Elaine or Pauline  to make arrangements 

for same. 

The Parents Association will be reform-

ing in the coming weeks and we look 

forward to welcoming as many of you as 

possible . 

Web site—

www.limerickeducatetogether.com 

The newsletter will be also available on 

line. 


